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The children have worked so hard over the past few months to put on a fabulous performance of 'Mary 
Poppins' at Epsom Playhouse, last week at the Dance Festival.  The costumes were amazing and the children 
looked brilliant dancing in them on stage.  We are so proud of them and all they have achieved. 

  

 

Ewell Grove hosted a Year 2 Football 
Tournament at the Harrier Centre involving 8 
schools across the borough.  The Ewell Grove 
children showed great teamwork, determination 
and excellence throughout the afternoon.  They 
played 6 games and were the overall winners of 
the tournament.  We are very proud of them. 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Ewell Grove 
Games 2019.  Congratulations to the winners ‘Blue 
Team’. 

Well done to you all for making it a successful and 
enjoyable day.  We look forward to seeing you next year! 

SUMMER FAIR 

We look forward to seeing you at the Summer Fair 
on Saturday 29th June 12:30 to 3:30pm.  Refer to 
the Programme of Events for full details. 

 

OPEN SCHOOL 

Open School will take place on Wednesday 3rd July 
from 3:30 to 5 pm.  Please refer to the timetable sent 
out previously. 

 

INDUCTION DAY KS1 AND KS2  

YEAR 1, 2, 3, 4 AND 5 FOR 2019/20 

Ewell Grove Induction Day for the children moving 
into Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 will 
be on Monday 8th July. 

Each child will receive a slip with their School Report 
being sent home on Friday 5th July with their new 
class details; this will not include details of other 
children in the class. 

The children will be told who else in their current 
class is moving into their new class with them to give 
them reassurance during this period of change. 

 

INDUCTION DAY NURSERY & RECEPTION 2019/20 

Ewell Grove Induction Day for our new intakes to the 
Nursery and Reception will be on Tuesday 9th July. 

 

EDUCATIONAL VISITS 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

British Wildlife Centre 

Year 1 & Fox Class Tuesday 9th July 

Reception & Otter Class Thursday 11th July 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Letter  

Nursery 

Zoolab will visit Nursery on Friday 5th July  

Nursery Letter 

 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2019/20 

Autumn Term 2019 

4th September to 20th December 

Half Term 28th Oct to 1st Nov Inset Days 

4th September 

29th June 

20th July 

21st July 

22nd July 

Spring Term 2020 

6th January to 3rd April 

Half Term 17th to 21st February 

Summer Term 2020 

20th April to 22nd July 

Half Term 25th to 29th May 

 

MAY 2020 BANK HOLIDAY 

The early May Bank Holiday in 2020 has moved 
from Monday 4th May to Friday 8th May to mark the 
75th anniversary of VE Day. 
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